
SEMIs Bus Arrive 

The Seed Entreprise Management Institute (SEMIs) received a new bus on 7th November, 

2014. SEMIs is a new initiative under the Programme for Africa’s Seed Systems (PASS) in 

AGRA. 

 

 

The Newly Acquired SEMIs Project Bus 

The role of SEMIs is to provide capacity in the form of training to the seed industry so as to enhance seed 

production and seed delivery systems within sub-Saharan Africa. 

AGRA approved phase 11 of the SEMIs program which includes training of personnel from Seed Companies 

in Sub-Saharan Africa, equipment and a mini bus amongst many others.  



 

Prof. A. W. Mwang'ombe, PI for SEMIs project & the Principal, CAVS takes a photograph with the newly 

acquired SEMIs 

The mini bus   will be of great support for transporting the participants/trainees of SEMIs during 

the workshops. CAVS greatly appreciates the support being provided by AGRA through SEMIs. 

 

The SEMIs Bus 

 

The interior of the bus 

 


